
May 5-9 - Teacher Appreciation Week
May 9 - Early Out CLOSE at 5pm

May 10 - Parents’ Night Out 3-7pm
May 13 - Miss Sophia’s 1-Year Work-aversary
May 13 - Miss Kara S’s 1-Year Work-aversary
May 13 - Miss Leah’s 1-Year Work-aversary

May 24 - Mrs Sydney’s 4-Year Work-aversary
May 26 - CLOSED for Memorial Day

May 31 - Pre-K Graduation 10am
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June 3 - Sybille
June 10 - Kai B

June 20 - Poppy
June 27 - Bailee

June 29 - Miss Cameo

June 7 - Miss Madison’s 1-Year Work-aversary
 June 13 - Early Out CLOSE at 5pm
June 14 - Parents’ Night Out 3-7pm
June 16-20 - Summer Spirit Week!
June 20 - Summer Party 4:30-6pm

Happy Birthday!
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Pre-K Graduation was on May 31, and it was held at
The Campsite this year (the space that is used for

summer camp). It was a beautiful morning filled with
beautiful little smiles and meaningful interactions.

Families came, tears dropped, children played and
snacks were eaten. We love being able to have a
small, but special ceremony celebrating all our

kiddos who are going off to Kindergarten. Almost half
of our kiddos have been in our program since the
baby room! But no matter how much time kiddos 

have spent in our program, our time 
with them has been priceless 

nonetheless and worth celebrating!

Event Highlight

May 13 - Mrs Deja
May 19 - Miss SeAnna
May 21 - Miss Olivia

May 24 - Miss Kara H
May 29 - Mrs Briley
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The baby room is full of movement!
The teachers have been moving and
changing the room to enhance the

kiddos play by providing more
opportunities for gross motor

development. The ramp outside and
the texture of the ground underneath
bare feet are such a great and natural
way for developing babies to practice

their skills!

What’s the scoop?
We’re catching up!

Thank you for your patience!
To say May was a busy month is an

understatement! We started off the month
celebrating our teachers for Teacher Appreciation
Week! We are so thankful for the amazing humans

who help make Parkside what it is. 🖤 While we
appreciate them all year long, who doesn’t enjoy

being showered with food and love?! The
celebrating continued all month long with an
abundance of birthdays and work-aversaries! 

Our classrooms have been soaking up the sunshine.
Take a look at what we’ve been doing!

Waddlers

Babies

Waddlers have been
mastering their park

trips recently! They have
been able to let everyone
walk rather than having
to use the giant stroller

which is such a big
improvement for their
age group! Some of the

things the teachers have
been working on in class

are self help skills and
guiding children’s

interactions as they move
into more interactive
play with their peers.
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The social emotional learning in Toddlers is in its
prime! The friendships forming and taking off are so

much fun to watch. From taking care of babies to
mud pies to organized restaurants, our Toddler

friends are really complicating their play in a way
that highlights the importance of what they are
learning from each other through dramatic play!Juniors

Our Junior friends have been hard at
work on the play yard. With their
interests all taking off in different

directions we have seen a variety of
activities all around! There has been

a lot of mixing of mud to share “food”
with their friends and even creating a
trail side stands to share with friends
as they pass by on their bikes. There
has also been an interest in cutting
magazines to make collage art and

using tools with play dough which is
great for those fine motor skills as a

prewriting exercise! 

Pre-K
Our Pre-K friends have
been cherishing all of

their conversations and
time together as their new

Kindergarten adventure
approaches closer and

closer. Five of our friends
are leaving our program

early to spend the summer
with their families which
made graduation all the

more memorable. A lot of
our friends have been
participating in multi-

level organized play, and
it is so interesting to see

their interactions!


